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Welcome to the May/June newsletter about recent 
developments related to our suite of MA degrees 
in International Relations. 
 
Dr. Stephen Hurt (Course Director, MA in 
International Relations). 
 
One fee-waiver scholarship available for 
international students (Deadline 30th June) 
International Students who have an offer of a 
place on our MA International Relations (all 
pathways) are invited to apply for a single fee-
waiver scholarship. This is a competitive process 
and candidates will be judged on a separate 
application form. These forms are available from 
anagy@brookes.ac.uk and must be returned by 
midnight on Thursday 30th June 2016. The 
winning student will receive a scholarship to cover 
100% of the tuition fees (£13,620). 
 
Centre for Global Politics, Economy and 
Society ‘Bits and Blogs’ 
Our research centre has recently launched its very 
own blog. It will feature postings by various 
members of the centre and can be viewed at 
http://gpesbitsandblogs.blogspot.co.uk/ 
 
British Academy Conference 
Three lecturers in Politics and International 
Relations at Oxford Brookes (Doerthe Rosenow, 
Victoria Browne and Tina Managhan), together 
with a colleague in Anthropology, have been 
chosen to convene a prestigious British Academy 
Conference in London next year. The theme will 
be ‘Vulnerability and the Politics of Care’. The two-
day event will discuss vulnerability in a range of 
different contexts from eldercare to the war on 
terror. 
 

Centre for Global Politics, Economy and 
Society Seminar Series 
Our Semester 2 seminar series concluded a few 
weeks ago with a fascinating talk by Prof Jenny 
Pickerill (University of Sheffield) on "Experimental 
Environmentalism: Building Anti-capitalist 
Alternatives". Our next series will begin in 
October 2016 and planning is already underway 
to put together another lively and broad range of 
speakers. More details to follow at the start of 
next academic year. 
 
Semester Dates 
Download full semester dates at: 
http://www.brookes.ac.uk/studying-at-
brookes/learning-and-teaching/semester-dates/ 

Join us on facebook  
 

 
www.facebook.com/groups/brookes.pginternationalstudies 
 

 


